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Discussion and action regarding Holiday Lake level

SUMMARY: The last policy adopted by the City Council in 2019 stated that the lake would be
lowered 4 ft. from October to December every three years. In 2020, City Council voted to drop water
level the same as 2019 on November 1 for two months. The City Council will discuss dropping the
level in 2023.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:
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